
CRA Newsletter, 3-22-2021 

Parent Survey 

Thanks to all who took the school survey.  We appreciate your input!   

We promised pizza to the class with the most participants…those numbers are being calculated 

and we will share the winner of the pizza challenge in the next newsletter after Spring Break.   

Current Number of active COVID cases = 0.   

Students Leaving Early 

If your student needs to leave early during a school day, please remember that a parent/adult needs to 

come into the school and sign your child out.  We are cautious about sending students outside to wait 

without supervision, so we appreciate it when parents follow the procedure to sign their student out.   

Students Arriving Late 

If your child is late for school, please remind them to stop by the office and check in when they arrive.  

Teachers will mark them absent if they are not at school by 8:45 a.m., and when they check in at the office 

we can change that absence to a tardy so that they don’t have an unexcused absence for the day.  Thank 

you!  

Remember – Spring Break (No School) is March 29-April 2.  We hope you enjoy the 

school break! 
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We hope everyone had a wonderful weekend!   We will be starting our Read-A-Thon on Monday April 

5th, the day we come back from spring break.  Look for a flyer coming home this week with all of the 

information!  We are looking forward to a fun week of reading and we hope everyone has a wonderful 

spring break!   

Reminder 

Our monthly PTO meeting is this coming Wednesday, April 7
th

. 

At 8am via zoom.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Help Needed 

We are still in need of help with Field Day.  If you are interested, please contact Lynsi Marshall 

@lynsimarshall@gmail.com 

Upcoming Dates 

April 5
th

- Read-A- Thon starts 

April 7th- PTO Meeting 

Thank you to everyone for helping to make this year successful.  We appreciate all that you do! 
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